
Hello,	
	
I'm	pleased	to	let	you	know	that	all	successful	S6C	applicants	have	now	been	given	access	to	a	
webpage	with	all	available	summer	work	as	well	as	60	second	videos	introducing	them	to	their	
teachers.	
	
Applicants	received	the	following	message	earlier	this	week,	which	I	have	included	for	your	
information:	
	
We	are	here	to	support	you	through	this	transition	from	school	to	college	to	ensure	it	is	as	smooth	
as	possible.	Although	you	may	not	be	sitting	your	exams	this	summer,	it’s	really	important	to	
prepare	yourself	for	your	next	step	in	education.		
		
Freshers	Day:	Due	to	the	current	situation	we	are	unable	to	hold	our	Fresher's	Day	at	the	college	as	
planned;	but	we	have	set	up	a	dedicated	webpage	where	you'll	find	summer	activities	for	your	
chosen	subjects	and	where	you	can	also	'Meet	Your	Teacher		
https://www.salisbury6c.ac.uk/study-with-us/meet-your-teachers/			
	
Enrolment:	Our	enrolment	days	are	planned	for	late	August,	after	you	have	received	your	GCSE	
results.	We	will	invite	you	in	to	S6C,	with	your	GCSE	results,	and	enrol	you	onto	your	programme	of	
study.	This	is	another	opportunity	to	discuss	with	staff	your	subjects.	At	present	we	still	plan	to	do	
this,	but	your	safety	is	our	priority	and	we	will	follow	government	guidelines	at	the	time.		
	
News	from	S6C:	Remember	you	can	keep	up	to	date	with	what	we're	doing	at	S6C	by	following	us	
on	social	media		
Facebook:	https://www.facebook.com/SalisburySixthFormCollege/		
Instagram:	https://www.instagram.com/salisbury6thform/		salisbury6thform	
Twitter:	https://twitter.com/Salisbury6form	@Salisbury6form		
and	of	course,	our	30	day	challenge	over	on	the	Sport	course's	on	
Instagram:	https://www.instagram.com/sport_s6c/	sport_s6c			
On	Thursdays	we'll	be	remembering	back	to		events	that	happened	before	we	had	to	close	the	
college	doors.	Last	Thursday	we	remembered	International	Women's	Day.	Read	about	how	S6C	
marked	it	here:	Throwback	Thursday	https://www.salisbury6c.ac.uk/throwbackthursday-
international-womens-day-2020/		
		
If	you	have	any	questions	please	do	get	in	touch,	with	best	wishes	from	all	at	S6C	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.	And	if	you	have	any	
students	who	have	not	yet	secured	a	college	place	for	September	or	who	have	changed	their	mind	
and	would	now	like	to	apply	for	S6C	please	do	advise	them	to	complete	an	online	application	form	
here:	https://www.salisbury6c.ac.uk/applications-for-2020-are-now-open/		and	we	will	arrange	a	
telephone	interview	for	them	as	soon	as	possible.	
	
Kind	regards,	
	
Rosie	
	
Rosemarie	Roberts	



Schools	Liaison	and	Publicity	Officer	
S6C	
	


